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I oppose the passing of this law.  I understand the thought process behind wanting to 

pass this law however, I believe those in support of more gun laws are forgetting or 

failing to see the underlining problem.  We already have laws to stop bad things from 

happening, those laws need to be enforced.  Adding laws won't stop bad things from 

happening and there are plenty of documentation supporting this.  Oregon has a 

mental health issue that needs more focus.  Oregon has a process of checking the 

backgrounds of all citizens purchasing firearms, allow the system that is already in 

place to work.  Give law enforcement and the court system the ability to enforce what 

is already in place.   


